
 

 

 

 
 
 
13 January 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  
School provision requirements – w/c 18.1.2021 

  
Please find attached the Form to complete for school provision for the week beginning 
18.1.2021.  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oJLJIG9rr0Ckiv_tg3EoMuh
GRs1_xy5EjSaSEjlTXvhUQkZGWkFWUjBISFFKMjQ5SzUyQ1U3UEs1Ry4u 
 

Please note that the Form will close on Saturday morning. This is so we are able to ensure we 
have appropriate staffing for the week ahead.    
  
Please note that students no longer need to wear school uniform if they are attending school 
during the school closure period. Students should ensure that they bring a packed lunch as 
there are currently no catering facilities on site. If you have not yet done so and are happy to 
do so, please complete the Consent Form for lateral flow testing, as requested by Mr White 
at the beginning of the term.  
  
Please feel free to email me with any questions.  
  
Kind regards 

  
Layla Price 

Deputy Headteacher  
lep@leventhorpe.net 
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